
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BELL BAXTER TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT PLAN 
It has been raised by home owners along Westfield Road, Cupar that parents have been parking 
and dropping off pupils.  Please refer to the Traffic Management Guide (link below) 

BBHS-Traffic-Management-Plan 

Pupils are reminded that this area should not be used for parking or social activities during school 
hours, in the evening or at weekends. We aim to continue good relations with our neighbours, so 
please act in a respectful and responsible manner. 
 
Library 
The library will be open at interval and lunchtime from the 22nd October 2019. 
 
In-Service day 
The school is closed to pupils on Monday 21st October 2019 for an In-Service Day. Pupils should 
return to school on Tuesday 22nd October 2019. 
 
 
 
  

Couch to 5KM club      
This week our steps were upped to 32,000 between us, in 25 minutes! Come along this Friday to 
the gym hall at 12.30 to improve your fitness and your mood with music and support to run 5km. 
Beginners welcome! Please bring a packed lunch. See Ms Aitken Room 413 or Molly Wilson (Head 
Girl) for details. 

Chef Club       
Elmwood college offer a Chef club to each year group throughout the year, the session lasts for 6 
weeks and is held in the SRUC Campus across the road from the school. Each session is £2, with 
the club costing £12 in total. The next session that is going to run will begin on 30 October for S1 
pupils. If you are in S1 and would be interested in taking part, please see Miss Thomson in Room 
200/Technologies Base on the first week back after October for a letter and consent form.  
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Bronze DofE Award       
All pupils taking part in the Bronze DofE award should meet after school in room 402 on 
Wednesday 23rd October. The training session will last until 5.00 pm. Similar meetings will take 
place once a month, dates to be confirmed. 
 

Silver DofE Award       
All pupils taking part in the Bronze DofE award should meet after school in room 402 on 
Wednesday 30th October. The training session will last until 5pm. Similar meetings will take place 
once a month, dates to be confirmed. 
 

Bronze DofE Award – Spaces Available    
A small number of spaces have become available for the Bronze DofE award (S3 and above). 
Please speak to Mr McNicol in room 402 for more details. 
 

Silver DofE Award – Spaces Available    
A small number of spaces have become available for the Silver DofE award (S4 and above). Please 
speak to Mr McNicol in room 402 for more details. 

BBHS Choir       
A reminder that staff/pupil choir (S1-S6) takes places in the Glass Social Area on a Tuesday 
lunchtime. 
 

 
 

 
 
Tempest Photographs – S3 
Tempest Photography will be in school on Friday 8th November to take individual S3 photographs.  
All pupils will have their photo taken and given a copy of it and an envelope from Tempest should 
they wish to make a purchase. 

S1 Scientists wanted!                                                                              
Any S1 Scientist who would like to be part of a team demonstrating practical Science to P7 pupils 
and their parents at the parents’ evening on Thursday October 24th should collect a consent form 
at a meeting with Dr Parker at break on Tuesday 22nd in 337. 
 
For Attention of S2 Girls Interested In Engineering 
Young WEIR-WISE:  Discovering Engineering with S2 Girls.  20th – 21st January 2020 and  
23rd – 24th January 2020.  Applications Now Open!  For more info see Miss Hodge in the Guidance 
Base. 
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Tempest Photographs – S5 
Tempest Photography will be in school on Friday 8th November to take individual S5 photographs.  
All pupils will have their photo taken and given a copy of it and an envelope from Tempest should 
they wish to make a purchase. 
 


